
ROCHDALE TIMES 

Subdivision Calendar   
  
Annual Picnic 
Please join your neighbors for the annual sub picnic! 
The event will be held on Sunday, September 9 
from 2-4 pm at the Rochdale Park. Please 
bring chairs and a dish to pass. Odd          
numbered addresses should bring a side 
and even numbered addresses should bring a 
dessert. Hamburgers, hot dogs, water and   
soda will be provided. See you there! 
 

 
 

Halloween Party  
The Halloween Party is the Sunday before Halloween. So 
mark your calendars for a fun event for the kids in the sub 
for Sunday, October 28 from 2-4 pm at Rochdale Park! 

 Late Summer 2018 

News from Around the Sub 

Welcome 
Welcome to the new residents! Diane West just moved into 50 Orchar-
dale. Jeff Brady moved into 1496 Rochingham.  Welcome to the sub! 

 
Sad News 
Pat Johnson (175 Rochdale) passed away in August. The Board will 
make a donation in her honor. 

Annual Board Meeting 
The meeting was held on June 20, 2018 at the City of Rochester Hills Auditorium. Please 
check out the meeting minutes on the Rochdale Sub website (www.rochdalesub.com) for 
what was discussed.  
 
The Rochdale Board was re-elected for a two-year term: 
Randy McGillis — President 
Rick Wagener — Treasurer 
Trisha Cox — Secretary 
 

Chris Gadulka was elected to be a Director. Welcome Chris! Here is the list of all of the   
Rochdale HOA Board Directors: Edna Coghlan, Tony Craft, Warren DeWitt, Tiffany Fronek, 
Tom Greaves, Joel Morris and Herb von Rusten. 

NEXT  

SUNDAY! 


